14th November 2022

Wyong Public School P&C 2022 Christmas Raffle

Dear Family and Friends,

Wyong Public School P&C are having a Christmas Raffle. The booklets will come out this week and are due back by **Monday**, **12**th **December 2022**. Extra books will be available from the office.

Raffle will be drawn on Tuesday, 13th December 2022.

Tickets are 50 cents each.

Please remember to write a name and contact details on each ticket stub, or your child's name and class.

Donations towards the raffle prizes would be gratefully accepted!

Ideas for donations include new and unopened toys, stationary, sporting equipment, books. Any food such as chocolates must be in date and unopened.

Please send donations to the front office with your child's name and class attached to the item, by Monday, 12th December 2022, as each child who donates will go into a draw to win a gingerbread house kit!

Unsold tickets to be returned to office.

Thank you!

Wyong Public School P&C Fundraising Committee.